
 
 

 

April 16, 2018 

 

 

 

RE:  FINANCIAL AND COMPLIANCE AUDIT SERVICES 

 

Potential Bidders: 

 

The Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District will be accepting Sealed Bids until 

10:00 a.m. Monday April 30, 2018 for Financial and Compliance Audit Services. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 247-0234 or email 

me jeanette@mrgcd.use. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeanette BustamanteJeanette BustamanteJeanette BustamanteJeanette Bustamante    

 

Jeanette Bustamante 

Procurement Manager/CPO 

 

cc: RFB file 

 


